From: Austin Rook <austinrook92 @gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 6:07 PM

To: Council Coments <CouncilComments@jonesboro.org>
Subject: 3412 southwest drive rezoning

Good evening,

My name is Austin Rook a lifetime Jonesboro resident. | grew up and went to school in the valley view
school district and now reside at 3312 jeridon cove off Colony drive. My family operates a business just
off southwest drive and we believe this would be a great directions for our town to take. With the
proposed green spaces and the traffic study it seems like that land could be put to much better use.
Thanks for your time.

Regards,
Austin Rook



